
FOI 096_2024 Response 

Request 

I am writing to make an open request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

In the interest of better patient outcomes and ensuring equity of access to information, I kindly 
request a copy of all responses to Freedom of Information (FOI) requests you have received for both 
the Drug Patient Level Contract Monitoring (DrPLCM) report and SACT Cancer report over the last 12 
months. Could the report responses please be in csv format.  

This information is essential for the improvement of patient care and services, as well as promoting 
transparency and fairness in the access to information. I understand that this information should be 
readily available and hope that this request does not put undue pressure on your services.  

If you believe that locating this information goes beyond the 16-hour threshold, I am open to 
exploring other options for sourcing this information. I am aware that other suppliers are willing to 
supply this data due to a minimal level of burden.  

Should any part of my request need clarification, I trust you will reach out to me as per your section 
16 duty to provide advice and assistance. Please inform me promptly of any potential issues in this 
regard.  

I understand that under the Act, I should be entitled to a response within 20 working days. I would 
be grateful if you could confirm in writing that you have received this request. I look forward to your 
full and clear response in due course.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 
Response  

Please note that Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health Foundation Trust explicitly provide mental 
health services and do not provide physical healthcare like an Acute Trust. 

Your request for information is therefore not applicable to the Trust. 

 

 


